
Lenroot Town Board Meeting
2017 Proposed Budget for Hearing

12215 N Hwy 63, Hayward, WI
October 12, 2016

Present:  Chairman Gordon Christians, Supervisor Roger Hoff, Supervisor Jack Sjostrom, Supervisor 
Jason Sjostrom,  Supervisor Steve Kariainen, Deputy C lerk Jenni Bandow, Treasurer Rebecca 
Brunner-Stroede

Pledge of Allegience:

The meeting was called to order @ 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Christians.

Discussion on line by line budget items.  A copy of revised changes attached.  The board decided to 
take out a loan for the amount of $50,884.00 to be used to purchase a loader with skid steer and trailer 
yet this year.  The goal is to maintain a designated carry-over of $50,000 for two years and keep a loan 
balance around $80,000 so the tax rate can remain stable.

Bill Wilcox spoke to the board regarding $1,000 to be included for inspections on boats at the landings.

Montgomery & Susan Mouw addressed the board regarding Janet Road being included in the budet for 
2017.  Chairman Christians noted the request and said that at this time Janet Road would be considered 
but most likely not until the 2018 budget.

A motion was made  by Jason Sjostrom and seconded by Roger Hoff to adjourn.  All in favor.  Motion 
carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:  Jenni Bandow, Deputy Clerk


